
 
 
The Spring Grove Elementary Library staff would like to continue to get 
books to students even during full remote learning.  Below is a link to 
information about ways to continue to use our library collection.  
  
 
Holds 
All students have accounts set up in Destiny and are able to place holds 
on books.  Once a hold is placed, the book will be pulled, checked out 
and made available in the office.  An email will be sent to the parent’s 
email we have on file once the books are ready to be picked up.  
 
To place books on hold follow these video instructions: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jNnvZyKh0MFQdZTRBegi97M9wKY6WsPy/view 
 
Or 
 
Follow these steps: 

1. Go to our school ​homepage​ and choose Menu--Technology 
Links--Nippersink D2 Library or use this​ link.​  Students might also have 
a link titled D2 Destiny Library in their bookmarks on their 
Chromebooks. 

2. Choose Spring Grove school from the school options. 
3. Click login in the upper right hand corner. 
4. The login is the beginning of their Google account (everything 

before the @) and the same password as their Google account.  If 



your login does not work or you do not know your login, email Mrs. 
Richer at ​rricher@nsd2.com​.   

5. Once in Destiny you can search using the search bar or you can 
browse the new book ribbon or the topic section of the homepage. 

6. When you find a book you want, click the Hold button.  Only holds 
placed on books that are “IN” will be available right away.   

 
EBooks 
Ebooks are now also available on our Destiny page to be read online. 
You can find those on our Destiny homepage under the Ebook ribbon. 
Click on the book covers to open the books and/or check them out. 
 
Book Return 
Books can be returned to our outside drop box located outside the main 
office anytime or brought into the office when picking up new holds 
during school hours.  Any books that are returned will be quarantined for 
7 days before they are put back into circulation. 
 
 
 
 


